
Tuesday, September 18, 2018

• Warm-up

– Using the Tootsie2018 data in your 

calculator:

• Find the mean & standard deviation of 

hand span

• Find the mean and standard deviation of 

the number of tootsie pops

• Important Terms about bivariate data

Language Objective: I will use correct 
vocabulary as mentioned in the content 
objectives when writing about and discussing 
the activity.
Social Objective: I will participate and stay 
engaged in the activity.



Tootsie Pop Data





Tootsie Pop Challenge

• Linear Regression

– Estimate

– Calculator

• Correlation?

Language Objective: I will use correct 
vocabulary as mentioned in the content 
objectives when writing about and discussing 
the activity.
Social Objective: I will participate and stay 
engaged in the activity.



Tootsie Pop Challenge

• Analyze Data

– Patterns?

– Linear?

Language Objective: I will use correct 
vocabulary as mentioned in the content 
objectives when writing about and discussing 
the activity.
Social Objective: I will participate and stay 
engaged in the activity.



Tootsie Pop Challenge

• Unusual features?

– Outliers?

– Influential points?

Language Objective: I will use correct 
vocabulary as mentioned in the content 
objectives when writing about and discussing 
the activity.
Social Objective: I will participate and stay 
engaged in the activity.



Tootsie Pop Challenge

• Cause?

• Extraneous variables?

– Confounding?

– Lurking?

Language Objective: I will use correct 
vocabulary as mentioned in the content 
objectives when writing about and discussing 
the activity.
Social Objective: I will participate and stay 
engaged in the activity.



Homework

• Read Chapter 7 

– Make note of vocabulary

Language Objective: I will use correct 
vocabulary as mentioned in the content 
objectives when writing about and discussing 
the activity.
Social Objective: I will participate and stay 
engaged in the activity.


